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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES – JIM SPENCE
Greetings Brother Knights! All of us, at times, don't
agree with something a friend or family member
does. You DEFINITELY don't agree with their
choice, but you still love and support them. This is
one of the major callings as a Knight of Columbus...
SUPPORT YOUR PRIESTS! You may not agree
with everything our Priest does, but as Knights of
Columbus, we are called to support their decisions.
May God Bless the Knights, their families, and
those who have dedicated their lives to God.  –
Vivat Jesus!

DON AND LINDA DIX
NAMED FAMILY OF THE MONTH
for their work at Sacred Heart Parish.  Both are
ushers, and Linda coordinates funeral dinners for
Sacred Heart Altar Society.

  GENE OHLMAN
NAMED KNIGHT OF THE MONTH
for his work as The Knights of Columbus Kansas
State Golf Tournament Chairman.  You’re terrific!

  PRAY FOR US
+ Father Emil Kapaun’s cause for sainthood
+ Thanks for Families and Knights of the Month
+Students who return to studies from summer break
+Elected officials who advance after primary voting

DONATIONS
$100.00 to Pennies From Heaven
12 pints of  blood
– Red Cross’s Bev Kerbs says:
  “Many thanks to the Knights who came to donate
blood at the recent Battle of the Badges blood drive.
Your gift of life was much appreciated.
  Several Knights of Columbus councils in our
region have recently become more involved in
hosting Red Cross blood drives. …”

OLPE – ALEXIS COUNCIL
● Second Tues., August 12, Knights Hall, 7:30 pm

VALUES OF THE KNIGHT’S–DEGREE TEAM
The degree team conveys the values of the world’s
largest Catholic lay organization. Please show your
interest in helping inspire new Knights of Columbus
members.  Phone Marvin Tajchman, 342-9447.

DISTRICT DEPUTY’S REPORT (DIST. 24)
During Pope Benedict XVI’s recent visit to the
United States of America, he said, “Follow me, help
us build up The Church.”  Is there a better way to
build up our Church than to ask someone to join the
Knights of Columbus?  Ask someone to be a Knight
this month. –  Vivat Jesus

FRATERNAL BENEFITS     
Report – an annuity rate of 4.75% on each
$10,000.00, or more, contract until September 30.
Charlie Mahon, field agent, (785) 213-9773

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
● Sept. 7, 1:00 pm Family Picnic, Peter Pan Park
●Sept.14, 1:00pm, Soccer Challenge, TRYSA Field
● Sept. 20, Fourth Degree Exemplification, Wichita
● Sept. 28, Breakfast

BREAKFAST
Brother Knights, It's that time again to start making
money for our Seminarians and others. We have a
breakfast scheduled for September 28th. Please plan
on being there to help. I know this is early, but this
will give you time to plan. More reminders to
follow. Vivat Jesus!! Jim

K OF C STATE GOLF TOURNAMENT
Gene Ohlman, golf chairman, reports that 84 golfers
played Saturday and Sunday under hot conditions.
Emporia was well represented with five teams.
Golfers contributed $155.00 to our seminarian fund
through proceeds from a drawing.  We all look
forward to 2009, and expect an increase in the
number of golfers next year with a change to the
weekend of July 18 and 19, 2009

             THE FOURTH DEGREE
JUAN PADILLA ASSEMBLY, NUMBER 3067
Vince Hammerl, 342-1208/ Rick Moore, 342-3894
●Meeting:  August 21, 7:00 pm, parish hall
Agenda: Corporate Communion, donation contest,
assembly quota is four new members

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION TICKETS
Tickets are now on sale for $100. Anyone of any
faith can purchase one. Prizes range from $25,000
to $1000. Even with a $1000 win on a $100
investment, you still come out ahead!!

A LITTLE HUMOR
A woman went into the church to pray.  She's
kneeling in front of the statue of The Blessed
Virgin.  The pastor happens to be in the choir loft,
and thinks he'll play a little prank on her.  He calls
the woman's name, but there is no reaction from the
prayerful, pious woman.  Again he calls her name
and says, in a commanding tone of voice, "This is
the Lord."  The woman turns her head slightly, and
says, "Be quiet; I'm talking to Your Mother."

NEXT MEETING
MONDAY, AUGUST 25, 7:00 PM
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